




 

 

 

HB105 HD2 

RELATING TO LICENSE PLATES 

Senate Committee on Transportation and Culture and the Arts 
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The Office of Hawaiian Affairs (OHA) SUPPORTS HB105 HD2, which would 

require license plates to include ‘okina in furtherance of the recognition for ‘Ōlelo Hawai‘i as 

one of two official languages of the State of Hawai‘i. 

 

OHA would like to emphasize that the development and use of ‘okina and kahakō 

were to provide the necessary distinction in the appropriate pronunciation of words as the 

language evolved and transformed from predominantly spoken to include written. In written 

‘Ōlelo Hawai‘i, the use of diacritical marks, like ‘okina, maintain the same critical importance 

as the recognized letters of the Hawaiian language alphabet, in that their absence or 

presence in word can result in a completely different meaning.  

 

The use of ‘okina in license plates may seem insignificant, however, the proper 

respect afforded to maintaining the integrity of ‘Ōlelo Hawai‘i in its written and spoken 

forms is monumental.  

 

OHA appreciates the opportunity to SUPPORT this measure and urges the 

Committee to PASS HB105 HD2. Mahalo nui loa. 
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